
OHR’s  Statement  at  the
International  Agency’s  Joint
Press Conference
High Representative to Comment on BiH Presidency Audit

The High Representative, Paddy Ashdown, will hold a press
conference at 13.15 hrs at the OHR. The High Representative
will comment on the findings of the Audit Office of the BiH
Joint  Institutions,  published  yesterday.  The  auditor  found
evidence of frequent irregularities in procurement, excessive
spending, underreporting of expenditure, and inflated staff
salaries.
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